
S7.4- 1 0.0.0 1.

ENVIRONMENTAL

SRESEARCH INSTITUTE
OF MICHIGAN FORMERLY WILLOW RUN LABORATORIES. THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

P. O. BOX 618 * ANN ARBOR * MICHIGAN * 48107 PHONE (313) 483-0500

103300-12-L
2 November 1973

"Made avallable uder NASA spangorhtio
in the interest 6f early and wide dis-
semination of Earth Resources Survey
Program information and without liability
for any use made thereof."

Study of Recreational Land and Open Space
Using SKYLAB Imagery

Monthly Progress Report, October 1973

EREP Investigation 443
NASA Contract NAS9-13283

Prepared by

Irvin J. Sattinger - Principal Investigator

NASA Technical Monitor

Mr. Roger D. Hicks/TF6
National Aeronautics and Space Administration

Johnson Space Center
Principal Investigator Management Office

Houston, Texas 77058

(E74-10001) STUDY OF RECREATIONAL LAND N74-11142
ANE OPEN SPACE USING SKYLAB IMAGEBY
Monthly Progress Report, Oct. 1973

(Environmental Research Inst. of Michigan) Unclas

2 p BC $3.00 CSCL 08B G3/13 00001

https://ntrs.nasa.gov/search.jsp?R=19740003029 2020-03-23T14:05:28+00:00ZCORE Metadata, citation and similar papers at core.ac.uk

Provided by NASA Technical Reports Server

https://core.ac.uk/display/42899579?utm_source=pdf&utm_medium=banner&utm_campaign=pdf-decoration-v1


IM FORMERLY WILLOW RUN LABORATORIES. THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

103300-12-L
2 November 1973

Study of Recreational Land and Open Space
Using SKYLAB Imagery

Monthly Progress Report, October 1973

Analysis of SL-2 photography was reported in the September Progress
Report. High altitude aerial photography of Oakland County and other
areas in Southeast Michigan was acquired on 11 August 1973 by the
NASA/ARC Earth Resources Aircraft Project in support of this EREP

project. This photographic coverage has been received by the Principal
Investigator. The photography is of excellent quality and will be
used in conjunction with the further analysis of EREP data. Project

activity is now at a low level until SL-3 photography and scanner

imagery acquired on 5 August 1973 are received.

Submitted by: r
Irvin J. S ttinger
Principal Investigator

Approved by: __

Richard R. Legault
Director
Infrared and Optics Division

IJS/RRL/dlc


